
                 
 

              

MTSC and RAP Extensions 
 

Considering the exceptional circumstances brought on by the global pandemic caused by COVID-19 and the 
imperative need to promote social distancing in the workplace, Transport Canada Marine Security 
Operations is providing regulatory relief to holders of a Marine Transportation Security Clearance (MTSC) 
or Restricted Area Passes (RAP) who meet certain conditions, and whose clearance expires between July 6, 
2020 and August 31, 2020 inclusive.  
 
First Extension 
Effective April 6, all existing valid Marine Transportation Security Clearances (MTSC) and Restricted Area 
Passes (RAP) with an expiry date up to, and including July 6, 2020, have been extended an additional 90 
days. 
 
Second Extension 
Effective May 7, all existing MTSCs and RAPs with an expiry date up to, and including August 31, 2020, 
including those extended above will be extended an additional 90 days. 
 
The following illustrates possible cases: 

 

 


